
                          

 

 
 

04 December 2012 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been advised by Jay-Nay Co., Ltd. they have now obtained TUV certification for their range of ceramic 
safety capacitors and this will replace the existing VDE certification, this change will affect the markings shown on 
the device. The change does not affect the UL certification or UL markings on the devices. 
 
An example of the new TUV markings are shown below. 
 

 
 
This change is with immediate effect on shipments from Jay-Nay Co., Ltd. to Anglia although some stock of parts 
with the VDE markings still remain. Anglia operates a strict FIFO system in our warehouse facility therefore it may 
take some time for this change to filter through to customer deliveries. 
 
Please make the relevant person(s) in your purchasing and engineering departments aware of this change to avoid 
any disruption to your manufacturing. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Anglia 


